
Establishment of UoN Department of Otolarngology is under consideration  

 

The Ear Nose and Throat (ENT) Thematic Unit presented their proposal for establishment of 
Department of Otolaryngology at an extraordinary meeting held on 27th August 2015. They at 
the same time presented curricula for two new degree and two new diploma courses. This is one 
of the more vibrant Thematic Units under the umbrella of the Department of Surgery. They run 
several course  including a Masters of Medicine course in Ear, Nose and Throat Surgery (MMed 
- ENT) and have external links such as the one with the University of Kentucky in USA. Their 
proposal for establishment of a fully fledged department was recommended for presentation to 
the Board of the School of Medicine. In the above photo are the faculty members of the unit. 

 


